
TEMPLE BETH ZION 
 

Rabbi Edward M. Tenenbaum 

Cantor Janis Guralnick 
 

July 31, 2010 – Av 20, 5770 
 

EKEV / Deuteronomy  7:12-11:25 / Haftarah: Isaiah 49:14-51:3 
 

Following the Sabbath Services there will be a 

Kiddush hosted by the Sisterhood. 

************************** 

      Donations have been received             
In Memory of       Remembered by 

Nathan Boston   Sheila Boston 

Edith Braver   Rae Elster 

Anna Chimerofsky  Rochelle Goldstein 

Henry Levy   Katie Levy 

Anne Uretzky   Susan Uretzky 

 

 

Saul & Salene Jacobs July 31 

 
 

Lainee is still in the 

hospital and she told 

us she felt a teeny 

weeny bit better. May 

She continue on the 

Road toRecovery. May 

she have a Refuah 

Shlayma. 

************************** 

A donation has been received from Phyllis & 

Bernard Gilmore for the GOOD HEALTH 

AND HAPPINESS of FANNY HARRIS on the 

occasion of her 100th Birthday. 
We remember those who have departed during the 
past year, whose names are inscribed on the memorial 

plaques in the Steinman Chapel and in the Sanctuary, 

and /or in our Hearts. 

David Breverman  Lillian Maybloom 

Adele Garrett   Seena Navsky 

Dr. Seymour Gluck  Ruben Ortiz 

Dr. William Guralnick Greg Polin 

Josef Kamienny  Molly Rosenthal 

Minna Kaye   Douglas Sheppard 

Maria Lazar   Sylvia Taxy 

Sarah Lederich  Hal Wingard 

David Leon   Dr. James Winsberg 

***************************** 
Lights will be kindled this week on the 
occasion of the Yahrtzeit: 
Chernia Alter   Meier Steinberg 

Azriel Maler   Perl Steinberg 

William Schwartz  Leo Zirkel 

Anna Chimerofsky  Edward Clarke 

Sol Doner   Mary Wasser 

Morris Horvitz  Edith Braver 

Frieda Landau  Karl Finkenthal 

Abba Steinberg  Leah Gendler 

Malka Steinberg  Rose Jaffe 

***************************** 
OTHER YAHRTZEITS: 

Lou Taylor   Alexandra Lechzior 

Nathan Boston   Celia Levitt 

Henry Levy   Judy Marom 

Maurice Kaye   Ben Tikotin 

***************************** 
Our continued Thoughts and Prayers go out to Dr. 

Edward J. Hollander, Fanny Harris, Lainee Ellman, 

Frances & Arthur Rosen, Ralph H. Weintraub, David 

Moss, Dr. Camelia Habib Isaac,  Florence Chest, 

Beverly Setser, Rose Rockmaker, Grace & Nat 

Peshkin, John & Marjory Beber, Marlene Kamienny, 

Dr. Jim & Gabby Reitzel and family, Pastor Charles 

Price, Debbie White, Beki White, Seth White, Joe 

White, and Esperanza Puente.  May they continue on 

the Road to Recovery.  May they all have a Refuah 

Shlayma.  GET WELL SOON, SOONER YET. 

*****************************  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish to thank Cantor Janis Guralnick 

& Ed Hollander for being our acting 

Rabbis last Sabbath. We appreciate your 

help. Thank you again!! 

****************** 
  

 
 

Our God and God of our 

fathers, we thank You 

for the joy and rest 

which this Sabbath day 

has brought. May the 

coming week bring 

gladness and peace, 

health and 

achievement. As we 

inhale the fragrance 

of the Besamim, we 

pray that the days 

ahead may bring 

sweetness to our lives 

and to the lives of our 

dear ones. May the 

blessed influence of the 

Sabbath linger with us 

until we greet her again 

next Sabbath eve.    

Amen. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
We would like to welcome back Rabbi Tenenbaum to 

the Temple. Welcome back Rabbi!! 

******************** 
Suggestions are Always Welcomed and Appreciated for 

new ideas, for events, and other special functions at 

the Temple.  Please Call Lynne at 323/938-4489 

323/939-8444 or email her at: 

71742.2262@compuserve.com 

******************** 
Tribute Cards 
You can remember your loved ones with tribute cards 

for all occasions:  Births, Birthdays, Weddings, 

Anniversaries, Get Wells, Retirements, and 

Condolences, etc., etc. Remember besides giving a 

donation in honor of, in memory of, or for the good 

health of someone you know or love, you will also be 

helping out the Temple with your contributions. Please 

call Marion Sheppard with your tribute wishes at her 

home, (323) 938 1334. She will be assisted by 

 Lainee Ellman. 

******************** 

Memberships are now 

Open and available 
 

Tell Your Friends & Neighbours 

  

Seats are available for 

HIGH HOLIDAYS 
 

Please call the Temple Office  
 

mailto:71742.2262@compuserve.com


at 
 

323 933 9136 

 

 

***************************************

***** 
Temple Beth Zion, 5555 W. Olympic Blvd., LA, CA 

90036 

Tel:  (323) 933 9136, Fax:  (323) 933 9156  

Email:tbzla_office@att.net 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

             

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

                          

 

                  

 

 

                          

 

 
 

       

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

            
      
 

 

 

                              

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


